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“There are no strangers here, only friends we haven’t met.” That 

thought (reminiscent of Will Rogers) occurred to me as we say 

good-by to summer, and the Lago Vista Women’s Club begins a 

new year of exciting luncheons. It’s always good to visit with 

friends at our luncheons, but I especially enjoy meeting new mem-

bers and forming friendships with them. Beginning with our Sep-

tember luncheon, I challenge you to meet someone new. I was 

once a Girl Scout, and we sang a song, “Make new friends, but 

keep the old.” Whether you’ve been a long-time LVWC member 

or you’re brand-new, take the opportunity to become acquainted 

with the beautiful LVWC members. 

You might recall that at last May’s luncheon we gave away a ton of money to high school seniors 

and non-profit community organizations. It is invigorating to see our fund-raising efforts touch 

so many lives within our community. Shouldn’t we do it again! You bet!  

In fact, over the summer Ways and Means Vice President Vicki Perrin, along with her gala com-

mittee, have already begun working on next January’s gala. Of course, working on the gala is 

only one way that the LVWC raises funds. Members of our club work tirelessly to make money 

just so we can give it away, consequently fulfilling our mission and goals. If you would like to be 

more active in our club’s fund-raising endeavors or participate in other ways, be sure to sign the 

volunteer cards at the September luncheon. 

Social Vice President Mindy Hensen has once again orchestrated some delightful menus for our 

monthly luncheons. Additionally, Programs Vice President Freth Carroll has planned some excit-

ing and informative luncheon presentations you won’t want to miss. You will find the programs 

listed in your new 2018-19 Yearbook. Fostelene Halcom has created a superb yearbook; please be 

sure to pick up yours at the September luncheon. 

This past January, the LVWC celebrated our 40th anniversary. What a milestone!  With age, we 

only get better and stronger! As your club president, I look forward to having lunch with you on 

the second Tuesday of each month! It’s going to be another marvelous year! 

 

Trisha Upchurch 
LVWC President 
2018-2019 

Trisha Upchurch 
President -2018 
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Programs  

SEPTEMBER 

 

I am sure that you will enjoy most of the programs slated for this 2018-2019 year. Of course we 
all have our own avenues of interest so hopefully I have something for everyone. Check our 
website for the full year’s presentation of programs. 

Why Am I Here? presented by Carol Burgeson 

Carol Burgeson will kick off our new year with a glimpse at her life’s jour-
ney. She lived in Lago Vista for a number of years. 

Carol graduated from Westminster College, in Pennsylvania in 1954 with a 
Bachelor of Arts Degree. She worked as a case worker for the American 
Red Cross and taught special Education. 

She married John Burgeson in 1958. They raised 8 children. All of them 
graduated from Georgetown HS. After John retired, they moved to Colo-

rado in 1997. She became a Stephen Minister at First Presbyterian Church in Durango, Colorado. 

Carol returned to school and graduated with a Masters of Divinity from Llif School of Theology in Denver 
in 2003. She was ordained as a Presbyterian Minister and served as pastor for Rico Community Church. 

She retired and they moved back to Texas in 2010. Carol moved to Houston in June 2017 after John’s death the year before. She 
currently works as director of Living Legacy Center in Houston, TX, working 20 hours a week. Living Legacy Center presently 
serves 27 persons who are veterans, elderly or persons with special needs. She is involved in the Cypress Chamber of Commerce 
and VBS at St Mary’s Episcopal Church. 

You will soon figure out that Carol is full of energy and not finished yet! 

 

Freth Carroll 
GOT WINE? 

At each monthly luncheon, a 

small group of volunteers brings 

wine and serves it to luncheon 

attendees. Donations 

are taken for the wine 

and are generously 

given to the club for 

philanthropic 

endeavors. To 

continue this practice, 

volunteers are 

needed to help serve 

the wine at each 

luncheon. If you 

would like to be a 

part of this 

committee, please 

contact Janet Cason,  

832-265-1470 or 

janet.carley@yahoo.com. 

Monthly Surprise 
Each month at the luncheon, a drawing is held for the monthly surprises. These are 

items such as gift cards, or gift baskets donated by our members.  This 
year, Judy Eagle is the coordinator for these drawings. If you would 
like to contribute an item for the monthly surprise, please contact Ju-
dy at  judyeagle2001@yahoo.com, or 512-775-

7672 to let her know the month for which you 
would like to make your contribution.”  

And don’t forget to get your tickets! $2 
each or 3 for $5. 

mailto:judyeagle2001@yahoo.com
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Last Days of Summer 

Summer Berry Salad-Mixed Greens with Strawberries, Blueberries, Blackberries, Toasted Almonds, Feta or Blue Cheese with Champagne 

Vinaigrette and Peach Habanero Dressings 

Grilled Chicken with Argentinian Chimichurri-Grilled Marinated Chicken Breasts Served with Homemade Chimichurri Sauce 

Summer Vegetable Medley - Sautee of Seasonal Summer Vegetables; Garden Herb Rice - Herbed Long Grain Rice with Seasonal Vegeta-

bles, Bread and Butter 

Chef Choice Dessert  
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MEETINGS 

LVWC is a 501 (c) (3)          
Non-Profit Organization               
All meetings are open to 
everyone.   

                                                               
• LVWC Executive  
Committee Meeting  
First Tuesday of the month 
K-Oaks Club House-9:30 am 
Sunflower Room   

 
• LVWC  Luncheons   
2nd Tuesday of the month  
K-Oaks Clubhouse-11:00 am   

Happy Fall y’all! 

Well, it is not quite Fall and it certainly doesn’t feel like it by the tem-

perature outside! 

To get a jump on the new LVWC year, I have spent quite a bit of 

time making sure everyone’s information is accurate in our computer 

systems so that you will receive your emails inviting you to make your 

luncheon reservation. Hopefully, I have corrected all of the errors, but 

if you are not receiving your luncheon reservation email and/or your 

newsletter email, please call or text me at 512-636-0423 or email me 

at mindyhensenlvwc@yahoo.com. 

If you have not paid your $25 dues for the year, you will not be able to make a reservation for the 

luncheons after the September luncheon. I sent an email in August to people who were members 

last year but had not yet renewed their membership for the new 2018-2019 year.  Hopefully, by 

the time you read this, everyone will have re-upped. IF YOU STILL HAVEN’T PAID YOUR 

DUES, PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOU DO THAT BEFORE OR AT THE SEPTEM-

BER LUNCHEON. 

If you are a person who receives a reminder call to make your reservation, you may have a new 

caller this year.  We added 3 new callers and rearranged the callers’ lists of people to call so that 

each caller was calling a similar number of people as the others.  

IF YOU ARE WANTING A CALLER RATHER THAN REGISTERING FOR THE 

LUNCHEONS VIA EMAIL, PLEASE GIVE MINDY HENSEN A CALL AT 512-636-0423. 

 Mindy Henson 
The “Lunch Lady” 
2nd Vice President 
Social 

If you have not already made your reservation, DO IT NOW! 

 

Reserve Now 

mailto:mindyhensenlvwc@yahoo.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdncm3miz7uBRImfb7mZ006Dqq2sTdRz-CcgrbQwDZNSxeBWQ/viewform
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Welcome Back! 

 

 

The Women’s Club is once again off and running for another fabu-
lous year. 
 
As always we are looking forward to reconnecting with old friends 
and eager to meet new ones. Several new members have joined this 
past year, so please introduce yourselves if you see someone you do 
not know. Living is a small community, we are all like family.  Be 
sure to pick up your personalized copy of the yearbook...our directo-
ry of members complete with a listing of Special Interest Groups, 
Programs, By Laws, the members of the Executive Committee and 
Standing Committees. Many of us find that there is no singular publi-
cation we refer to with more frequency than our Yearbook. Many 
thanks to Fostelene Halcom for her dedication over the summer to 
getting it ready for our September luncheon. 
 
There is always room for one more! Invite friends, relatives, neighbors to join the Women’s Club so they can be a part 
of the exciting philanthropic contributions we make to our community. 
 
Thanks, 

Elyse Ernst 

Membership Chair 
5th VP 
 

Never stop doing little things for others. 

Sometimes those little things occupy the biggest part of their hearts. 
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Vicki Perrin 
Gala Chair 
2018-2019 
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An Evening in Venice 

2019 GALA 
 

I am so excited to announce the theme for our 2019 Lago Vista 
Women’s Club Gala!  “An Evening in 
Venice” promises to bring back 
memories of this fascinating place to 
those of you who have visited there and 
to give a glimpse of its beauty to those of 

you who have not.  The Gala will be held 
on January 26, 2019, and preparations have 

already       begun to make this a memorable 
evening.  

The evening will be filled with excitement -- dinner, dancing, socializing, and 
joining in the fun with the live and silent auctions.   The Big Night Quintet will 
return this year for your listening and dancing pleasure.  Renee Jones, a well-known national 
auctioneer, will take the lead to make our live auction an energetic and exciting one. A delicious and 
creative meal will once again be provided by Alfred’s Catering. 

Thanks to our members, our 2018 Gala was a big success and allowed us to proudly award many 
scholarships and grants to those in our community. Our 2019 Gala goal is to raise even more money 
to fund our philanthropic efforts. Every member of LVWC can be a part of making our Gala a success; 
all volunteers and donations to our live and silent auctions, wine pull, and other drawings are greatly 
appreciated.  We still need volunteers for some of the committees, so please look at the clipboard on 
your luncheon table to see if there is an area of interest to you or visit our website 
www.lvwomensclub.com/gala and answer the survey found there. We want you all to share in the 
excitement of this wonderful event! If you would like information regarding the Gala, you may 
contact Vicki Perrin, Gala chair, 214-766-7441, vperrin@verizon.net, or Elyse Ernst, Auction chair, at 
832-603-2051, ekernst@swbell.net.   

mailto:vperrin@verizon.net
mailto:ekernst@swbell.net


 

6 

Artistic Divas-  .Bev Lee 512-585-3587 See page 7 for details. 

Bunco- -What: A fast paced dice game that is easy and allows a 
chance to meet new people. Why? We also have delicious 
snacks and prizes. When: 2nd. Mondays of every month-May to 
Sept. 2pm $2, Where?; Bluebonnet Room-Activity Center 
American Drive at Boggy Drive Who? Jane Russell and 
Gwendolyn Diehl are bringing September refreshments 

C.A.R.E. Group– See page 7 for details 

COOKING POT-First Monday of every month. See page 7 for 
details. Sign up at September 11 luncheon. NOTE: THERE IS 
ALWAYS A WAITING LIST!!!! 

Hi! Tech!-Computer classes –Our first workshop will be on 
September 18 at 10 am at the LV Public Library and it will be a 
beginners, basic class to familiarize users with a computer ; from 
how to turn it on to how to get to the Internet!  Sign up at the 
Sept. luncheon.  Other workshops will be on Word, Excel, 
Publisher and the Internet. Anna Johndrow ajohndrow@gmail.com 

Learning Bridge-Every Friday, 10:00 am to noon. Bluebonnet 
Room, POA Activity Center: American Drive at Boggy Ford.  
Mary Ann Childs 512-267-3508 Vicki Perrin 214-7667441 

Let’s Kick the Bucket . Next excursion is to Gonzalez, Texas an 
exciting overnight stay and tour of homes for the holiday 
season. See page 9 for details.  
Ann Murrow Coordinator 512-970-4400,  
Tamra Flournoy 512-577-7144 

Literary Club-Bring a snack to share, visit with friends and listen 
to the review of interesting books. You don’t have to have read 
the book, but you might want to afterwards!  3rd Tuesday of 
every month at 12:30-Bluebonnet Room, POA Activity 
Center, American Drive at Boggy Ford. This month, Peggy 
Gibson reviews ”Lessons from the Prairie by Melissa Francis.”See 
page 8 for details. 

Lunch and a Movie-Once a month this group meets to enjoy 
a movie and lunch. Join in and get to know some of your 
fellow LVWC members. Sign up once and receive 
information every month about a week prior to the outing 
with all the details of what, when and where. The 4th 
Wednesday is typically designated for the outing but may 
vary due to holidays.  Freth Carroll, 512-784-6043 

Mah Jongg— is an interesting and FUN ancient Chinese tile 
game played with 3 or 4 people per table that allows for both 
skill and luck.  We use the National Mah Jongg League 
rules.  Whether you are an experienced player or new to the 
game, please join us (Free Lessons)!  Every Wednesday, year 
round from 1:00-4:00 at Tutta Italiana Coffee Shop on 
Lohman Ford. 
Merilea P.  817-458-2312  merilea@aol.com 

Out & About– See Page 7 for details. First outing is to the 
Caswell House, November 7 Freth Carroll, 512-784-6043 

Party Bridge -$2 per session on the 1st, 3rd and 5th Fridays of 
each month! 1:00 pm. Bluebonnet Room, Activity Center 

Pat Storer.  512-267-3508   Susan Knox  512-267-0210  

Wine Tasting Around the World -Ellie Schriener-503-201-
2708, Elyse Ernst 832-603-2051, Sheri Roberts 281-782-7817 
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News and Views 

Bits and Pieces 

We are updating our SIG 
email list. See the Artistic Di-
vas Email list on your lunch-

eon table to sign up.  

September 28 at Noon – 2pm at the Lago Vista Public library 
for the first event of the year.  Brought back by popular de-
mand, Mindy Hensen will be teaching her Mosaic Jewelry 

class. 
October 26- Trisha Wells will be teaching us how to Paint 
and Décor Pumpkins for the holidays.   
November 2-Mark your calendars for the Annual Christmas 

Card class on Friday, .  
See examples and sign-up sheets at the Luncheon SIG table.  
 Bev Lee (512) 585-3587    And     Trisha Wells. (907) 399-
7776 

Box Tops for Education Lago Vista Ele-
mentary School has participated in the 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION pro-
gram since 2002, earning over $10,000. 

(Fund use is restricted.) Visit boxtops4education.com for a 

list of participating products and valuable coupons. Bring 
your BT4E to the Women’s Club Luncheons and place 
them in the collections basket in the bar area. 

C.A.R.E. Group News for September 

We are a group of Compassionate, Attentive, 
Reassuring, and Encouraging ladies ready to 
hear from you! CARE members are here to 
provide cheer and encouragement to all club 

members. Please let us know if you or a member you know 
is ill, in the hospital, facing an upcoming surgery, or going 
through a difficult time. We will make phone calls, home 
visits if desired, and provide a grocery help service for mem-
bers that are ill or homebound. If you need a ride to the 

monthly luncheons let us know. We are here for you! 
Christy Ordener  432.349.5492  

So what is Cooking Pot? It is a 
group that is limited to 16 due 

to the restrictions of meeting 
at an individual's house (the 
hostess). The emphasis is usu-

ally on international cuisines. Each month, a few of the par-
ticipants plan the 4 course meal, pick up the ingredients, 
make copies of the recipes and verify that all of the necessary 

pots, pans, etc. are available. We then meet the first Monday 
of the month, break into 4 teams and prepare the meal. As 
with most Women's Club activities this is accompanied by 
comradery and much laughter (along with very satisfied bel-

lies). The 2018-19 season will kick off for the Cooking Pot 
with sign ups for the October and November festivities. We 
have the lead "chefs" signed up and hostesses for each month. 
Thanks to each one of you for taking these leadership roles. 

This year the menus will be a surprise to the partici-
pants.Warning: there is always a waiting list.   

 
Christmas at Caswell House November 7, 

2018 The Lago Vista Women’s Club will 
take a break from the holiday hustle and 
bustle, enjoy a relaxing holiday luncheon 
and get a head start on our holiday shop-
ping by attending a luncheon at the 

Caswell House on November 7 at the 11:00 am seating. 
Tickets will include a 3-course meal provided by Gumbo’s 
North, including Wine/Beer & Soda/ water. You can start 
your Christmas shopping spree following the luncheon with 

a $5 ticket. LVWC members wishing to attend will need to 
sign up at Special Interest table at the luncheon. You will be 
given instructions on how to obtain tickets and all other de-
tails for the outing by email.  

 

Nov. 7– 11:00 
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(cont.)  Since 1983, the Austin Junior Forum has ushered in 
Austin’s holiday season with Christmas at the Caswell House. 
This will be their 36th year, Winter Wonderland, November 

1-8 and Dec. 2, 2018. Over the last 36 years, Christmas at 
Caswell has allowed the AJF to make significant impact on 
the community, distributing over $1.7 million in grants to 
non-profit organizations. Every year they look forward to 

opening the historic Daniel H. Caswell house to the commu-
nity during this special time. Members spend hours preparing 
for and hosting this signature fundraiser where guests shop for 
beautiful ornaments, holiday decor, jewelry, clothing, afford-

able gifts and delicious gourmet foods.  
 

The mission of the Hi! 
Tech! group is to unlock 
the mysteries of using a 
computer; email, digital 
photography, PDF’s , soft-
ware usage (limited to 

Word, Excel and Publisher) in a friendly, non-threatening envi-
ronment. We meet Tuesday mornings at 10 am at the Lago 
Vista Public Library. A limited number of laptops are available 
but it is recommended that you advise if you would like to re-
serve one. You are also welcome to bring your own laptop. 
Please look for the sign up sheet at the September luncheon.  
Please take the time to fill out this brief survey about interest in 
attending the sessions.  CLICK HERE FOR SURVEY 

 
Here’s an opportunity for col-
laboration within our club that 
will benefit all of us. Our 

newsletter is produced in-house by collecting information from 

the membership at large and the Special Interest Group coordi-
nators.  
 
The current editor is interested in adding articles that are of in-
terest to our membership and which are relevant to our mission 
as a club. Can you write about  gardening tips that are specific 
to the challenges we have in Lago Vista? Do you have a burning 
passion for a collecting foreign coins? Do you have a neighbor 
who scaled the Empire State Building? By adding your name to 
the editorial staff you could also provide assistance in proofread-
ing, photography, design or even research! Please consider how 
you might be able to contribute to improving our monthly 
newsletter and get in touch with Anna Johndrow by emailing 
her at  LagoVistaWCnewsletter@gmail.com Thanks! 
 

If you are interested in 
joining the Treasury 
Team, send Donna Nash 
a note. Hilltophappi-
ness@gmail.com 

 
September’s review will be by Peggy Gib-
son. She provided the following infor-
mation: 
Lessons from the Prairie by Melissa Fran-

cis  - The surprising Secrets  

to Happiness, Success, and (Sometimes 

Just) Survival I Learned on Little  

House. 

Sometimes the world just hands you a job without you even 

looking for  it.  I had just read about the American Library As-

sociation (ALA)'s  decision to remove the name of Laura Ingalls 
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Answer on page 12 

Turn me on my side 
and I am EVERYTHING, but cut me in half 

and I am NOTHING. What am I? 

News and Views (cont.) 

Bits and Pieces 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSceoYoeaIbeIIEDCU_kYT7WZD0Aftsv6lL8z-60MG4zauDF3Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:LagoVistaWCnewsletter@gmail.com
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(cont) Wilder from a major children's 

book award, over concerns about 

how the author portrayed African 

Americans and Native Americans, 

and that the board of the Association 

for Library Service to Children 

(ALSC) made the unanimous deci-

sion to change the name of the award 

at a meeting in New Orleans. So, the 

name of the prize was changed from 

the Laura Ingalls Wilder Medal to the 

Children's Literature Legacy Award. (Not sure what they were 

drinking down there in New Orleans but had to be something 

potent). ALSC said Wilder "includes expressions of stereotypical 

attitudes inconsistent with ALSC's core values". The award was 

given to Wilder in 1954. The ALSC said Wilder's work contin-

ued to be published (thank the good Lord) and read but her 

"legacy is complex" and not universally embraced".  

After I picked my jaw up off the floor, I saw Melissa Francis in 

an interview on the TV about her new book Lessons From the 

Prairie. That's where I first learned the she was a child actress 

and played Cassandra Cooper Ingalls in the Little House on the 

Prairie television series. So, that's the background on my choice 

for a book review this month. Now and then, a gift just gets 

handed to you. The book is funny, serious, and inspiring with 

her insights into the world she entered when she was only 8 

years old. I will review the book and give some information on 

the destruction of some really happy memories from many dif-

ferent childhoods. Hope many of you can come and remember 

with me all those stories that have been well loved down 

through the years. I will even try to be even-handed in talking 

of the reasons all this happened. See you in September! 

An Ambient Christmas Weekend 
with Friends at Belle Oaks Inn in 
Gonzales, Texas! 
So exciting! A Christmas Parade of Lights, 
an historic Tour of Homes and a 2 night 
stay at the beautifully decorated Belle 
Oaks Inn; both a bed and breakfast and a 

historical landmark mansion built in 1912.   

Mark your calendar for the three day, two-night jaunt, Friday, 
November 30th for the festive Christmas Lights Parade, Satur-
day, December 1st we’ll delight in the Christmas Parade of 
Homes in Gonzales, Texas and after a scrumptious late breakfast 
on Sunday we will return to Lago Vista! 

Ann Murrow has reserved space for 14 LVWC Kick the Bucket 
enthusiasts for this unique experience! There are five two-
person rooms in the main house and a two-bedroom suite in 
the Carriage House. Bring your significant other, bestie or 
spring for the room solo, it is going to be an outstanding week-
end! 

If you are planning an event at K-Oaks and would like to rent either the 
table settings or our table cloths, contact 512-705-3683.  

 

HAVING AN EVENT? 

News and Views (cont.) 

Bits and Pieces 

Room Cost per night double 

occupancy* 

Cost per room for 

Double Room 

1 Queen Size Bed 

$115 $230 

Double Room 

1 Queen Size Bed 

$125 $250 

Double Room 

1 Queen Size Bed 

$135 $270 

2 Bedroom Suite 

Call Ann 

512-970-4400 512-970-4400 

*Plus 13% Taxes and fees   
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(Cont) Requirements:  Three 
checks are to be written and 
given to Ann Murrow at or be-
fore the LVWC luncheon on 
Tuesday, September 11th.  First 
check will be for the deposit fee 
of $25.  (This check will be 
cashed immediately and is non-
refundable.) The 2nd check writ-
ten out to Ann will be for a fig-
ure which reflects the room rate 
of your chosen room. If you 
become unable to participate in 
the weekend activities you may sell it to another person. A third 
check, also delivered to Ann but made out to the Gonzales 
Chamber of Commerce is for $20 to cover the cost of the Tour 
of Homes. The second and third checks  will be cashed on Oc-
tober 31. All three checks are due to Ann on or before Septem-
ber 11, 2018. 

If a credit is received due to the number of reservations, it will 
be used for toasting when gathered around the piano in the 
evening.  We will be car-pooling! Three to four drivers are re-
quired. A donation is suggested for the driver for gas and toll 
road charges. If you can volunteer to drive for the 2 hour com-
mute, please let Ann know. 

So, who is invited to this fun-filled event?  The man in your life 
and-or a girl-friend or two you know who love to fully enjoy 
life!   

Reservations are accepted until the evening of Tuesday, Sep-
tember 11th, although checks will be kept, in case there is a can-
celation. This event will be a grand weekend of celebrating 
Christmas and Friendship!  Expect to gather around the piano, 
toasting friendships, while making memories, singing Christmas 
hymns and tunes. 

This idea was sparked by Tami Flournoy! She has experienced 
the ambience! Twice! 

Call or text Ann Murrow with questions and reservations at 

512-970-4400. Or email: AnnMurrow@aol.com. 

This event is for You and Your Friends! 

 

 

Visit the Belle Oaks Inn Website HERE 

See a Video of the Christmas Decorated 
Inn HERE 

Boothe Room 

News and Views (cont.) 

Bits and Pieces 

mailto:AnnMurrow@aol.com
https://www.belleoaksinn.com/guest-rooms/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTravelTalk/videos/572586679748325/?t=277
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565-10 LVPD 

Failed to buy a 

LVWC mug 

Proceeds contribute to our Philanthropic Fund and help support 

the scholarships and community grants we endow each year. AND 

they hold hot coffee, really well! Cash, check or credit card. 
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A year ago, as part of our 40th Anniversary celebration, we un-
dertook the redesign and reformatting of our website. We are 
thrilled with the new capabilities we have and the leap into the 
21st century we achieved by adding tools for easy access to in-
formation, forms, applications and communication right at our 
keyboard fingertips. 
For your convenience, here are some of the perks that are avail-
able to all our members: 
BY-LAWS 
Ever wonder about any of the rules and regulations that ordain 
the way we function as a club? They are in your directory, but 
in the event you don’t have it at your fingertips, don’t wor-

ry...go to our website. It’s all there AND if there is an update or 
change during the year, the posted by-laws will be the most 
current. 
MEMBERSHIP FORMS 
Just met your new neighbor and she wants to join the club you 
rave about? Just visit our website. A link to the 
membership application is at the foot of EVE-
RY PAGE and can be emailed RIGHT to the 
responsible person from the website. 
LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS  
Every month our dedicated Lunch Lady, 
Mindy Henson emails us all a link to reserve 
for the upcoming luncheon. But the link to 
the reservation is also on our website, ready 
for you at any time.  
PROGRAMS 
Want to know who the special guest speaker 
will be in April? Check the website! The full 
year of programs is available NOW. 
SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 
Not only can you check out the vast array of 
diverse groups we enjoy at the Lago Vista 
Women’s Club but you can see what each 
group has planned for the current time period 
and who to call or email. To get more infor-
mation. As a courtesy, no last names are used on the Website. 
 
PAST ISSUES OF NEWSLETTERS  
As soon as a new issue of the newsletter is ready for distribution 

it is promptly uploaded to the website. 
PHOTO GALLERY 
Photos taken at our luncheons are frequently uploaded to the 
gallery area of the website 
GALA 
Forms, letters of acknowledgement and info about the exciting 
Gala are all available on the website, as well as links to send 
questions return completed forms. No longer any need to re-
member to bring forms to the luncheon. Want to know where 
to drop off the item you are donating to the auction? Find the 
info on our website! 
OUR HISTORY 

40 years of shaping the lives of so many in our great community 
is nothing to hide away.. Take a sneak peak at the way the be-
ginning of our club, the oldest, largest, most influential club not 
only in Lago Vista but on the North Shore of  Lake Travis! 

Answer to the riddle on page 8:The number 8! Turn it on it’s 

side and it becomes the symbol for infinity, cut it  in half and it 

becomes 2 zeros. 
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Say Happy Birthday to those of us 

celebrating birthdays in  September. 

Freth Carroll 9/2- 

Ellen F. Spoto 9/2- 

Melony Kempf 9/3- 

Donna Nunley 9/3- 

Sally Ruggiero 9/6- 

Selena Hodges 9/7- 

Brenda Ryan 9/7- 

TERRI Hoover 9/9- 

Lorita "Rita" Davis 9/10- 

Jackie Goodwin 9/10- 

Conrad Bissonette 9/11- 

Jan Broxterman 9/13- 

Flo Fuller 9/16- 

Waej Rogers 9/16- 

Laura Carr 9/21- 

Jill Schoeling 9/21- 

Sandra Faske 9/22- 

Melody Lovett 9/22- 

Connie Smith 9/22- 

Judy Devore 9/23- 

Nancy Dixon 9/23- 

Barbara Graham 9/25- 

Alice Michalec 9/28- 

Debbie Long 9/30- 


